November 2024

PRAYER NOTES FROM TRINITY

- Hi! My name is Matthew Cross and I'm studying my Grad Diploma of Divinity. |, together
with my wife, Wanna, and 3 children attend St Patrick’s Anglican Church in Mount Lawley. |

grew up in a Christian family in England and enjoyed seeking out churches without
students when | moved away to university. Since moving to Australia in 2011 for work, |
have visited several different churches before becoming settled at St Pat’s. | chose to
study at Trinity because | wanted somewhere that focused on teaching the Scriptures and
also because I'd received many good reviews from people | met. | am thoroughly enjoying
studying the Bible, learning and meeting new friends and plan to continue with my studies,
Lord (and finances) willing as the world needs well trained, Christ-centred gospel workers.
Please pray that | conclude this year’s studies well and also for my mother-in-law’s church

® in rural Thailand as they have been removed from their place of worship. Pray also for the
\. husband-and-wife pastoral team who have been diagnosed with cancer.

Please join with us in daily prayer; our major prayer points are in blue...

Pray for Judith Nichols teaching Trinity in Town,
‘Church History 1 on Saturday 2 Nov in Busselton
Praise God for Gary Millar’s time in WA and the
various speaking engagements he was involved in

Pray for students to rely on God whilst completing
assignments and writing exams from 1to 12 Nov

Praise God for Gary Millar’s challenging and
encouraging talk at the recent Annual Lecture
Pray for the final preparations for the Trinity
Celebration event on 12 Nov, especially those who
will be presenting on the evening

Praise God for the Ministry Matters event where
ministry workers were spurred on to be faithful to
the gospel under pressure

Pray for the Trinity Celebration on 12 Nov that God
will be glorified throughout the evening and the
ministry of Don, Athena and the College celebrated
Praise God for the teachers who have presented
the four units of Trinity Equip this year training
women to serve more effectively in their churches
Pray for more applications to come in from
prospective students by 13 Jan for 2025

Praise God for continuing to raise up and sustain
men and women in Word ministry

Pray for the Trinity Women Committee planning
events to help build friendships for 2025

Praise God for the Trinity at Night teachers and the
churches that host the courses

Praise God for the Trinity at Night teachers and the
churches that host the courses

Praise God for the students’ diligence and hard
work during 2024

Pray for clarity for Mike Webb teaching the Trinity
at Night course, 'The Gospel and Other Cultures’

Praise God for his provision of Dan Cole for the role
of Principal of the College

Pray for students who are graduating this year; that
they will gain employment suited to their skill set
Praise God for the diligence and good governance
of our Council members

Pray for the strategic planning process during this
time of transition

Pray for Michael Dean-Smith and Jordan Thyer
teaching Trinity at Night course, 'The Big Picture:
Seeing the Bible as a Whole’

Praise God for his grace and mercy sustaining our
graduates in Word ministry in their various contexts;
universities, chaplaincy, pastoral or mission roles

Pray for the development of relationships and
partnerships with churches and individuals to
enhance the work of Trinity

Praise God for the many hundreds of people who
have done Trinity at Night courses over the years
better growing their understanding of God’s Word
Pray for wisdom for prospective and current
students choosing their courses for 2025

Praise God for his provision for the College through
the prayers of his saints and financial support
Pray for the Registrars’ Department finalising their
planning for 2025

Praise God for the faculty’s dedication to serving
God and equipping faithful gospel ministry workers
Pray for the budgeting process that the needs of
the College will be prioritised well

Praise God for our volunteers who work with the
mailouts and in the library

Pray for the Trinity Enrich Committee engaging
speakers for the Conference on 10 May

@4 Quarterly Prayer Breakfast

Date: 2 Nov |[Time: 8:00am-9:30am
Venue: Trinity House.

Please join us for our final Quarterly Prayer Breakfast

Register for November: bit.ly/4bfQJeN
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